
Pre-K/ESL Board Report-March 2025 

 
Family Engagement 

We are in the planning stages for our End of Year celebration.  This will take place on Monday, 
May 19th.  

Field Trip 

Our next field trip will be in May. Destination TBD 

Screening 

Our Spring community-wide screenings will be held on April 14th and 15th.  Flyers have gone out 
and were also hung around town. 

 

 

 

ESL 

ACCESS testing is complete for the 24-25 school year.  We also have two new HS 
students that have joined us from India. 

 


